
 
 

Decision Paper 

To: 

 
Nelson County Board of Education 

From: 

 
Amy Owens, Chief Financial Officer 

cc: 

 
Mr. Wes Bradley, Superintendent 

Date: 

 
March 19, 2019 

Re: 

 
RFP for Primary Depository Banking Services 

  
  
RECOMMENDATION: I recommend that the Nelson County Board of Education both advertise 

and mail an (RFP) Request for Proposal for Primary Depository Bankings 
Services.  We will advertise twice in the Kentucky Standard and mail a 
packet to three national banks with local branches.  

 
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the 

advertisement of a (RFP) Request for Proposal for Primary Depository 
Banking Services for July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2021.  


